Data Submitted (UTC 11): 10/24/2019 8:00:00 AM

First name: John

Last name: Buckley

Organization:

Title:

Comments: Comments to oppose modification to the Roadless Rule

Dear U.S. Forest Service,

There is something seriously wrong with the plan to open roadless areas to more logging and roads in he
Tongass. Fragmenting the forest will destroy trees that wildlife need to exist.

Logging roads and timber operations cost tens of millions of taxpayer dollars every year, with zero return on
investment. You know it and | know it.

Don't you have any children or grandchildren? What will their future look like?

Think real long and hard about this extremely bad idea. Do the right thing and go with the "No Action" Alternative
(Alternative 1) and allow the Roadless Rule to remain intact on the Tongass National Forest.

Sincerely,

John Buckley

Eastpoint, FL 32328
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